
Starting September 14, 2020 Premier will 
offer pediatric dental services in three new 

facilities across Pasco County.
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GROW Again.



Formerly owned and operated by the Florida Department of Health – Pasco 
County, this expansion for Premier Community HealthCare has generated a buzz 
among patients, partners and community members. In addition to providing 
expanded access to oral health care services through school and community 
partnerships, Premier continues to ensure that all children/youth have a dental 
home for comprehensive dental care.

We are pleased to welcome six new Care Team Members to the Premier family. 
These skilled dental experts augment our team with years of experience and 
services in Pasco County. 

In effort to synchronize branding and uplift the patient experience, phase one of 
the expansion includes marketing, interior and exterior signage and splashes of 
our recently implemented “Under the Sea” pediatric dental branding. 

Healthy Teeth. Healthy Mouth. Healthy Body. Research indicates that 
maintaining good oral health has value beyond the obvious. As we continue 
to strengthen our care model for integration of dental and primary care, the 
addition of these new facilities will provide even greater access to affordable 
and high-quality dental care.  

FAQs 
1. Will there be a grand opening event? 
- Yes. Details are forthcoming. 

2. Is the Cox Elementary location open to the general 
public? 
- No. This site is school based and will be available to the Pasco 
County students only

3. What is the age range for these new facilities? 
- 0 – 20 years old. 

 

Direct number: 352-518-2018
Voicemail Only


